
Welcome to the 2016 AGM

Friends of Black Hill and Morialta Inc.



2015 ended in a BANG!















http://www.discoverycircle.org.au/
http://www.discoverycircle.org.au/
http://www.samuseum.sa.gov.au/
http://www.environment.sa.gov.au/Home
http://www.naturalresources.sa.gov.au/adelaidemtloftyranges/home
http://www.fobhm.org/
http://www.nrma.com.au/sa
http://www.campbelltown.sa.gov.au/page.aspx






Looking forward (actual and wish list):
• New Green Army projects
• Developing the grassland in Morialta
• Expanding Community Engagement
• Expanding and consolidating networking with other groups
• Indigenous History of the parks
• European history of the parks
• Built history of the parks
• Frog recoding and identification
• More work with the wildlife camera
• Recoding and identifying bat calls.
• Further development of Social Media

• Facebook
• Youtube
• Instagram

• Ongoing work on the website
• New ideas
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At the Friends of Parks Forum, we attracted a 
number of awards for the events we put on 
throughout 2015 which was the Morialta 
Centenary Year.

Community Engagement – for the work done 
in connecting up with the SA Rock Climbing 
Club and UNI SA Rockclimbers to creat the 
Crag Care project. Regular events in 
Morialta where the rock climbers could learn 
about biodiversity in the park and contribute 
to caring for the habitat around the rock 
climbing sites.
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The Morialta BioBlitz is a collaboration between: UniSA (the Discovery Circle); 
the South Australian Museum; the 
Department of Environment, Water and Natural Resources; 
Natural Resources Adelaide & Mt Lofty Ranges; and the 
Friends of Black Hill and Morialta. 
The event is supported by SGIC and the Campbelltown City Council.

There were 605 observations made at the Morialta BioBlitz, made of 184 
different species
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DEWNR Recognising and celebrating 30 years 
in the Parks! At the annual volunteer thank 
you event.
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Jacob and the Green Army Team have been 
amazing.  The focus of the work is around 
protecting and restoring habitat for the 
Chestnut Rumped heathwren and the 
Southern brown bandicoot.  They have done 
this by addressing weedy species 
threatening the habitat of these threatened 
species, working to allow  better migration 
paths by connecting areas of quality 
bushland. They have been successful 
everywhere they have worked through 
Horsnell Gully, Black Hill and Morialta and 
will all their projects.  I have had nothing but 
positive feedback for their work particularly 
the sensitivity they have approached tasks 
with, causing the minimal amount of off 
target disturbance, thoroughness, sound 
techniques and amount they have been able 
to achieve.  Congratulations and thankyou to 
Jacob and his team.
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Looking forward (actual and wish list):
• New Green Army projects
• Developing the grassland in Morialta
• Expanding Community Engagement
• Expanding and consolidating networking with other groups
• Indigenous History of the parks
• European history of the parks
• Built history of the parks
• Frog recoding and identification
• More work with the wildlife camera
• Recoding and identifying bat calls.
• Further development of Social Media

• Facebook
• Youtube
• Instagram

• Ongoing work on the website
• New ideas

There are many ways to get involved, so I 
encourage you to get out in the Parks, and 
be part of the activities the Friends are 
doing.
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